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June 14, 2016

Adam Childers

Living Room Morgandale LLC
823 N 2™ St #802

Milwaukee, W1 53203

Dear Mr. Childers:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, May 31, 2016, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend
to the Common Council to deny your application for a Class B Tavern license for the premises
located at 3172 S 8th St (“Ducky’s Living Room”) based on neighborhood testimony.

On Tuesday, June 14, 2016, the Common Council considered the Committee’s recommendation
regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee’s

recommendation and denied your Class B Tavern license application based on neighborhood
testimony.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of
the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within
one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,
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June 14, 2016

Jill Holmes
2042 S 72™ St
West Allis, WI 53219

Dear Ms. Holmes:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, May 31, 2016, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council nonrenewal of your Class “D” Operator’s license
based on the police report.

On June 3, 2016, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of
law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the renewal application for
the Class “D” Operator license in which the Committee recommended that the license not be
renewed. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the
matter at its meeting of Tuesday, June 14, 2016, commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common
Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin.
You were advised of the right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to
address the Common Council. At that date, time, and place, you did not appear, and you did not

file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were not represented by
counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council voted to
not renew your Class “D” Operator’s license based on the police report.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a partial refund by bringing in the
receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action
with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,
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June 14, 2016

Miguel Garza
1226 S 15th St
Milwaukee, WI 53204

Dear Mr. Garza:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, May 31, 2016, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend
to the Common Council to deny your applications for Class B Tavern and Public Entertainment

Premises licenses for the premises located at 1500 W Scott St (“Franks Tavern™) based on
neighborhood testimony.

On Tuesday, June 14, 2016, the Common Council considered the Committee’s recommendation
regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee’s

recommendation and denied your Class B Tavemn and Public Entertainment Premises license
applications based on neighborhood testimony.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of
the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within
one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,
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June 14, 2016

Jennifer Frank

W140 N11071 Country Aire Dr
Germantown, WI 53022

Dear Ms. Frank:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, May 31, 2016, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council to deny your application for a Class “D” operator’s
license based on the police report and applicant testimony.

On Tuesday, June 14, 2016, the Comumon Council considered the Committee’s recommendation
regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee’s
recommendation and denied your application for a Class “D” Operator’s license based on the
police report and applicant testimony.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of
the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within
one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,

< .
JAMES R. OWCZ
Cigy Clerk
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June 14, 2016

Sanjay Patel Atty. Vincent Bobot
S&JP Hosgnahty Group, Inc. 5414 S 13" st
6541 S 13 Milwaukee, WI 53221

Milwaukee, WI 53221

Dear Mr. Patel:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, May 31, 2016, the City's Licenses Committee voted
to recommend to the City's Common Council that your Hotel/Motel license be renewed with a 45

day suspension for the premises located at 6541 S 13™ St (“Econo Lodge”) based upon the police
report.

On June 3, 2016, you were mailed true and correct copies of the findings of fact,
conclusions of law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the renewal
application for your Hotel/Motel license, in which the Committee recommended that the
Hotel/Motel license be renewed with a 45 day suspension. You were further notified that the
Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of Tuesday, June 14,
2016, commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City
Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of the right to file written
objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date,
time, and place, you did not appear, and you did not file written objections to the report of the
Licenses Committee. You were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council adopted
the recommendation of the Licenses Committee to renew with a 45 day suspension the
Hotel/Motel license based upon the police report. Said suspension is to be in effect from 12:01
am. on August 13, 2016 until 11:59 p.m., September 26, 2016.

Respectfully,
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Atty. Vincent Bobot Sanjay Patel
5414 8 13" st S&JP Hosgltahty Group, Inc.
Milwaukee, W1 53221 6541 S 13" 8

Milwaukee, WI 53221

Dear Mr. Patel:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, May 31, 2016, the City's Licenses Committee voted
to recommend to the City's Common Council that your Hotel/Motel license be renewed with a 45

day suspension for the premises located at 6541 S 13™ St (“Econo Lodge”) based upon the police
report.

On June 3, 2016, you were mailed true and correct copies of the findings of fact,
conclusions of law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the renewal
application for your Hotel/Motel license, in which the Committee recommended that the
Hotel/Motel license be renewed with a 45 day suspension. You were further notified that the
Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of Tuesday, June 14,
2016, commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City
Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of the right to file written
objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date,
time, and place, you did not appear, and you did not file written objections to the report of the
Licenses Committee. You were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council adopted
the recommendation of the Licenses Committee to renew with a 45 day suspension the
Hotel/Motel license based upon the police report. Said suspension is to be in effect from 12:01
a.m. on August 13, 2016 until 11:59 p.m., September 26, 2016.

Respectfully,
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June 14, 2016
James Cadd Atty. Andrew Arena
Astor Restaurant, LLC 1110 N Old World 3rd St #210
924 E Juneau Ave Milwaukee, WI 53203

Milwaukee, WI 53202

Dear Mr. Cadd:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, June 14, 2016, the City's Licenses Committee
voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your Public Entertainment Premises
license be renewed with a 90 day suspension for the premises located at 920-24 E Juneau Ave

(“Astor Street Bar & Grille”) based upon the police report, and neighborhood, aldermanic, and
applicant testimony.

On June 3, 2016, you were mailed true and correct copies of the findings of fact,
conclusions of law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the renewal
application for your Public Entertainment Premises license, in which the Committee
recommended that the Public Entertainment Premises license be renewed with a 90 day
suspension. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the
matter at its meeting of Tuesday, June 14, 2016, commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common
Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin.
You were advised of the right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counse] to
address the Common Council. At that date, time, and place, you did appear, and you did file
written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council voted to
return to Committee your application for your Public Entertainment Premises license. You will
receive another notice when your application has been scheduled for the Licenses Committee

Respectfully,
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June 14, 2016

Atty. Andrew Arena James Cadd

1110 N Old World 3rd St #210 Astor Restaurant, LLC

Milwaukee, WI 53203 924 E Juneau Ave
Milwaukee, WI 53202

Dear Mr. Cadd:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, June 14, 2016, the City's Licenses Committee
voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your Public Entertainment Premises
license be renewed with a 90 day suspension for the premises located at 920-24 E Juneau Ave
(“Astor Street Bar & Grille”) based upon the police report, and neighborhood, aldermanic, and
applicant testimony.

On June 3, 2016, you were mailed true and correct copies of the findings of fact,
conclusions of law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the renewal
application for your Public Entertainment Premises license, in which the Committee
recommended that the Public Entertainment Premises license be renewed with a 90 day
suspension. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the
matter at its meeting of Tuesday, June 14, 2016, commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common
Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin.
You were advised of the right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to
address the Common Council. At that date, time, and place, you did appear, and you did file
written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council voted to
return to Committee your application for your Public Entertainment Premises license. You will
receive another notice when your application has been scheduled for the Licenses Committee

Respectfully,
JAMES R. OW KI
ity Clerk
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June 14, 2016

Daria Morse
2855 N 33rd St
Milwaukee, W1 53210

Dear Ms. Morse:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, May 31, 2016, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council that your Class B Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises
licenses be renewed with a 20 day suspension for the premises located at 421 W Keefe Ave (“The
Fox”) based upon the police report and neighborhood testimony.

On June 3, 2016, you were mailed true and correct copies of the findings of fact, conclusions of
law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the renewal application for your
Class B Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises licenses, in which the Committee recommended that
the Class Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises licenses be renewed with a 20 day suspension. You
were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of
Tuesday, June 14, 2016, commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of
City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of the right to file written
objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time,
and place, you did not appear, and you did not file written objections to the report of the Licenses
Committee. You were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council adopted the
recommendation of the Licenses Committee to renew with a 20 day suspension the Class B Tavern and
Public Entertainment Premises licenses based upon the police report and nieghborhood testimony. Said
suspension is to be in effect from 12:01 a.m. on June 23, 2016 until 11:59 p.m., July 12, 2016.

Respectfully,

TAMRS R. OWCZARS
Ci lerk
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